
Insolvency practitioners… are you MTA Ready?

The Moveable Transactions (Scotland) Act 2023 (MTA) went live on 
Tuesday 1 April. As an insolvency practitioner, are you MTA Ready?

Below are some of the key things we think you need to consider.

	▪ Are you and your colleagues familiar with the changes to the law and, in particular, the 
change to fixed security positions, future assets, and the statutory creditor waterfall 
under the MTA?

	▪ Have relevant colleagues been set up with access to the two new registers – the 
Register of Assignations and the Register of Statutory Pledges?

	▪ Have you considered changes to your transaction investigation or due diligence 
processes, such as Register searches and creditor ranking arrangements?

	▪ Where a borrower has granted multiple statutory pledges over multiple assets 
(including future assets) this will mean engaging with a wider range of fixed security 
creditors in turnaround scenarios.

	▪ Are you aware of the interaction between statutory moratoriums and enforcement 
under the MTA?

	▪ There will be fewer floating charge assets where a borrower has granted statutory 
pledges and assignations of future assets  – funding may need to be assessed. 

	▪ Are you comfortable with the new statutory pledge security enforcement mechanisms 
and routes under the MTA, especially asset sales?

Partner
T +44 (0)141 566 7260
M +44 (0)770 360 7008
E fiona.mckerrell@shepwedd.com

Fiona McKerrell
Senior Associate
T +44 (0)131 473 5682
M +44 (0)770 347 1757
E serena.weir@shepwedd.com

Serena Weir
Partner
T +44 (0)131 473 5326
M +44 (0)781 466 8536
E hamish.patrick@shepwedd.com

Hamish Patrick

For further information please visit our MTA Landing Page or contact your 
usual Shepherd and Wedderburn Contact.

https://shepwedd.com/expertise/banking-and-finance/moveable-transactions-reform-in-scotland

